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CARROLL TOWNSHIP POLICE  

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 
August 7, 2018 from 5:00-9:00 pm 

Logan Park 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Officers from the Carroll Township Police Department will host an 

old time family style cookout with exhibits by local fire departments, 

law enforcement, and prizes.  

 

Come meet your friends and neighbors along with the police officers 

who serve you. 

 

Carroll Township Police are requesting attendees to bring donations 

of non-perishable food items for New Hope Ministries’ Food Bank. 



Are you looking for a meaningful way to get involved at DBIC? 

Our growing Children’s Ministry is the perfect place to use your gifts to 

make an eternal difference.  There are many opportunities to serve during 

both services this fall.  All classes use an excellent curriculum that makes 

planning and teaching both easy and fun.  Chat with Emily Wingert at the 

end of the service about how you can get involved or e-mail her for more 

information at children@dillsburgbic.org.  

 

Join us in prayer walking next Saturday at 9:00 AM.  Our plan is to 

walk and pray through neighborhoods in Dillsburg.  If the weather is not 

suitable to walk, we can prayer walk through our church building. Children 

and strollers and are welcome!  Please contact Kimberly Tucker with any 

questions. 

 

Roxbury Camp Meeting takes place from August 3-12.  On Sunday,  

August 12, DBIC is responsible to provide kitchen volunteers for breakfast 

(report at 6:45 am) and lunch (report at 10:45 am). Volunteers must wear 

closed-toe shoes and long hair must be tied or netted.  To volunteer, 

email office@dillsburgbic.org. Questions can be directed to Jim or Beth 

Shelly. 

 

 
 

 

 

Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so 

that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

Baptism service following worship Emily Sowers will be baptized   

following worship today. We encourage you to linger a few moments to 

celebrate this milestone with Emily before moving to the fellowship hall 

for brunch! 

 

Summer Office Hours:  Office Hours now through August will be 9 

a.m. to 1 p.m. Tuesday - Thursday.  If you need access to the office on  

Fridays, please make an appointment or call first to be sure someone is 

available to help you. 

“Where do my children go during worship?” 
 

Pre-Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for  

the first part of the service and then will be released to their classes  

mid-service. Cherub Church meets in the class across from the men's   

restroom and Junior Church will be meeting in Fellowship Hall 

(West). Please pick your child up from their classroom in a 

timely manner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a 

Cherub/Junior Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and 

bring your child to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome 

center when the children are dismissed from the service.  

  

A staffed Nursery for infants and toddlers is available during the 

9:00 service. 


